
Mrs. Racey’s November Newsletter  
 
November already! Thank you for all the Halloween Treats. We 
had fun. 
 
This month we will be thinking about Thanksgiving and what 
makes us happy. 
 
There will also be lots of turkeys in our room. 
Please remember to check your child’s cubby daily for notes, 
soiled clothes etc.  
Also, be sure to have a complete change of clothes at all 
times. 
 
I wish you all a safe and happy Thanksgiving. 


